From: Linda Scalzo

To: Robin Proebsting

Subject: East seattle school

Date: Monday, May 6, 2019 3:13:49 PM
Hello Robin,

I am contacting you to learn how I can successfully and constructively object to the 14 long plat subdivision at the
site of East Seattle School.

The code information and legal speak in the public notice of application is pretty overwhelming for me.

Of course | object to 14 houses. Every new house built on the island is a mega house being built with no regard to
their neighbors.

Of course | object. I live kitty-corner to the site in my grandparents house and my children live directly across from
the entrance to the site so we will be severely impacted forever.

Of course | object to the addition of a huge housing development in the middle of a neighborhood that is known for
its historical buildings and cabins. Where most people in the past have rebuilt to maintain that character.

I could go on and on with objections to the current proposal of the site where | went to kindergarten and where |
attended church while they were building St monicas. But what can a lay person say or do so that my objections will
hold more legal merit? With a development of this size it seems like a public meeting / hearing should happen. If not
for legal reasons than for neighborhood goodwiill.

East Seattle is a neighborhood where people live their entire lives. Where their children and grandchildren buy
houses. There are a lot of senior citizens on the North End. They deserve a public meeting to learn more information
that they can understand and have a forum where it is easier to voice their opinions. We all do!

Thank you for your time

Best Regards,
Linda Scalzo

Sent from my iPhone
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